
 Garden Avenue Public School 
225 Garden Avenue             Tel: (416) 393-9165 

Toronto, Ontario            Fax: (416) 393-9173 

M6R 1H9 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

On February 9, 2016 the City of Toronto will be working on trimming two large maple trees on 

the north side of Garden Avenue at the west end of the street.  There will be a police officer 

onsite to help direct traffic but the road will be partially closed.  To help facilitate the safety of 

this job there will be pylons set up in areas where people will not be allowed to park.  

Tomorrow would be a great day to walk your children to school. Thank you for your co-operation 

in this matter and if you have any questions come ask in the office. 

 

Alana Hardy 

Principal Garden Avenue Public School 

 


